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WFMF 

Quarterly Issues/Programs List  
WFMF provides its listeners with programming and public service announcements 
that address issues of concern to our local community. Among the issues 
determined to be of most concern to the community during the preceding 
calendar quarter were:  

Section I  
LOCAL PROGRAMMING  

Section I lists regularly-scheduled and special programs that represent the 
station's issue-responsive programming providing the most significant 
treatment of the issues listed above for the calendar quarter.  

ISSUE PROGRAM / 
TITLE DESCRIPTION GUEST DATE/TIME DURATION 

Health 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Dr. Jennifer 
Katzenstein, Director 
of Psychology, 
Neuropsychology and 
Social Work & Co-
Director of the Center 
for Behavioral Health 
at Johns Hopkins All 
Children's Hospital – 
Dr. Katzenstein 
discusses strategies 
to help parents 
communicate with 
children and young 
adults in the 
aftermath of a 
tragedy, like the 
recent school shooting 
in Nashville. Dr. 
Katzenstein also 
explains signs to 
watch for in children 
who may be struggling 
with these kinds of 
events, and others who 
could be a harm to 
themselves for those 
around them. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

Dr. J. 
Katzenstein 

04/02/2023 
06:01 AM 029:49 

Artsplosion! 
Arts Council 
4/2/23 
(23:00) 

This spring’s 
Artsplosion! camp is 
unlike anything ACGBR 
has ever done before. 
We’re collaborating 
with Guggenheim Fellow 
Brandon Ballengée for 
Bug Boot Camp. This 

P. Bordelon, 
B. Ballengée 

04/02/2023 
06:33 AM 018:58 



artist/scientist give 
AC23 host Pam Bordelon 
an inside peek on what 
all’s in store and how 
he Love Motels for 
Insects came to be. 
Host: Pam Bordelon 
with the Arts Council 
of Baton Rouge. 

Social 
Justice, 
Pediatric 
Hospitals 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Martin Luther King 
III, Co-Founder & 
Chairman of the Board 
of The Drum Major 
Institute, & Arndrea 
King – Martin Luther 
King III and his wife 
Arndrea King reflect 
on the life and legacy 
of Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. following the 
55th anniversary of 
his assassination, 
including how Dr. 
King’s work is 
inspiring a new 
generation of racial 
and social justice 
advocates. Teri 
Nestel, President & 
CEO of Children’s 
Miracle Network 
Hospitals – Terri 
Nestel discusses the 
40th anniversary of 
the founding of 
Children’s Miracle 
Network Hospitals, 
including the work the 
organization does with 
children’s hospitals 
across the country and 
the unique ways 
communities can 
support their mission. 
Host: iHeart's Ryan 
Gorman. 

M. Luther 
King III, T. 
Nestel 

04/09/2023 
06:01 AM 029:48 

Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

Arts Council 
4/9/23 
(23:00) 

Baton Rouge Poet 
Laureate Jonathan 
Mayers spent several 
weeks working with 
middle schoolers at 
Helix Legal Academy 
learn to express 
themselves through 
poetry. Hear about 

P. Bordelon, 
J. Mayers 

04/09/2023 
06:34 AM 019:52 



their experience and 
prepare to be touched 
as they recite some of 
the poems they wrote. 
Host: Pam Bordelon 
with the Arts Council 
of Baton Rouge. 

Veterans 
Health 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Charles Brown, 
National President of 
Paralyzed Veterans of 
America & Heather 
Ansley, Associate 
Executive Director of 
Governmental Affairs 
for PVA – Charles and 
Heather discuss the 
work PVA does to 
support paralyzed 
veterans across the 
country, from help 
with home 
accessibility to 
advocacy for safer and 
more accessible air 
travel. Host: iHeart's 
Ryan Gorman. 

C. Brown, H. 
Ansley 

04/16/2023 
06:00 AM 029:50 

Get Ready 
Grants 

Arts Council 
4/16/23 
(23:00) 

Baton Rouge area 
artist Malaika 
Favorite and ACGBR 
Philanthropy & Grants 
Officer Erin Douget 
join host Pam Bordelon 
to talk about Get 
Ready Grants, which 
provides up to $500 to 
help artists prepare 
potential 
disasters/emergencies. 
Host: Pam Bordelon 
with the Arts Council 
of Baton Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
M. Favorite, 
E. Douget 

04/16/2023 
06:33 AM 019:23 

National 
Minority 
Health 
Month, 
National 
Volunteer 
Month, and 
Earth 
Month/Earth 
Day. 

9007792 
iHeartRadio 
Communities: 
Public 
Affairs 
Special 

Kamara Jones, Acting 
Assistant Secretary 
for Public Affairs at 
HHS – Kamara Jones 
joins the show for 
National Minority 
Health Month to 
discuss the latest 
guidance on the COVID 
vaccines, along with 
the work her 
department is doing to 
keep Americans 
informed about the 

K. Jones, J. 
Kleindienst, 
S. 

04/23/2023 
06:02 AM 029:49 



virus and measures 
that can be taken to 
stay safe. John 
Kleindienst, Disabled 
American Veterans 
(DAV) National 
Voluntary Services 
Director – John 
Kleindienst checks in 
for National Volunteer 
Month to discuss the 
work DAV does for 
disabled veterans 
nationwide, including 
volunteer services 
that have become a 
vital part of their 
effort to make sure 
veterans are receiving 
the support they 
deserve. Sara 
Espinoza, Interim 
President for the 
National Environmental 
Education Foundation – 
Sara Espinoza joins 
the show for Earth 
Month and Earth Day to 
discuss environmental 
education and how it 
can contribute to a 
sustainable future, 
along with simple ways 
everyone can help 
tackle environmental 
issues. Host: iHeart's 
Ryan Gorman. 

Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

ARTS COUNCIL 
4/23/23 
(23:00) 

Sam Erwin’s day job 
might be as public 
relations director for 
the American Sugar 
Cane League but in his 
off hours you can find 
him playing his 
trumpet as front man 
for the Florida Street 
Blowhards and penning 
books. His latest, 
Hidden History of 
Louisiana’s Jazz Age, 
has lots of the world-
famous Louisiana city 
billed as the 
birthplace of jazz. He 
shares several of his 
findings with host Pam 

P. Bordelon, 
S. Erwin 

04/23/2023 
06:34 AM 022:37 



Bordelon on this 
Sunday’s edition of 
AC23. Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

Alcohol 
Awareness 
Month 

9007792 
iHeartRadio 
Communities: 
Public 
Affairs 
Special 

Laurie Dhue, Chief 
Branding Officer for 
RecoveryEducation.com 
& Former Fox News 
Anchor – Laurie Dhue 
joins the show for 
Alcohol Awareness 
Month to discuss her 
personal battle with 
alcohol use disorder, 
along with the work 
RecoveryEducation.com 
does providing 
families with 
resources to help 
teens and young adults 
navigate substance 
use. Host: iHeart's 
Ryan Gorman. 

L. Dhue 04/30/2023 
06:03 AM 029:49 

Of Moving 
Colors 

ARTS COUNCIL 
4/30/23 
(23:00) 

Of Moving Colors 
Artistic Director 
Garland Wilson joins 
AC23 host Pam Bordelon 
this Sunday to talk 
about their upcoming 
adaptation of 
Shakespeare’s Othello 
May 5 & 6 at the 
Manship Theatre. They 
also talk about OMC’s 
Dance for Parkinson’s 
program and, as OMC 
celebrates its 35th 
anniversary, what’s 
the future look like 
for Baton Rouge’s 
contemporary dance 
company? Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
G. Wilson 

04/30/2023 
06:35 AM 020:42 

Autism 
Awareness, 
Stroke 
Prevention 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Mary Partin, CEO of 
the Dan Marino 
Foundation. Mary 
Partin joins the show 
to discuss autism 
awareness, including 
the symptoms of 
autism, the prevalence 

M. Partin, 
Dr. M. 
Elkind 

05/07/2023 
06:02 AM 029:50 



of the condition 
throughout the U.S., 
and resources for 
parents of autistic 
children. Dr. Mitchell 
Elkind, Chief Clinical 
Science Officer for 
the American Heart 
Association. Dr. 
Elkind checks in for 
American Stroke Month 
to discuss the signs 
and symptoms of 
stroke, conditions 
that increase the risk 
of stroke, and 
preventative measures 
one can take to lower 
the risks. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

Jazz 
Listening 
Room 

ARTS COUNCIL 
5/7/23 
(23:00) 

This coming Monday, 
May 8, bass player 
Peter Harris closes 
out the Arts Council 
of Greater Baton 
Rouge’s Jazz Listening 
Room series for 2022-
23 with an intimate 
performance in the 
Virginia & John Noland 
Black Box Studio at 
the Cary Saurage 
Community Arts Center. 
That’s following 
performances the past 
two weekends at New 
Orleans Jazz Fest. But 
he took a few minutes 
to visit with host Pam 
Bordelon for a deeper 
dive into he went from 
a kid goofing around 
with his brothers 
turned into one of the 
Big Easy’s brightest 
stars. Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
P. Harris 

05/07/2023 
06:34 AM 021:59 

Disaster 
Preparation, 
Nurses 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Michael Brown, Former 
FEMA Administrator & 
Undersecretary of 
Homeland Security. 
Michael Brown 
discusses the 

M. Brown, J. 
Gleason 

05/14/2023 
06:01 AM 029:49 



importance of AM radio 
in emergency and 
natural disaster 
situations, as 
automobile makers look 
to remove AM radio 
from new cars and 
trucks. Jason Gleason, 
Board-Certified Nurse 
Practitioner & Member 
of the American 
Association of Nurse 
Practitioners. Jason 
Gleason joins the show 
for National Nurses 
Week to explain the 
work nurses do in our 
health care system and 
the crucial need for 
nurses in communities 
across the country. 
Jason also shares a 
personal story to 
raise awareness for 
National Stroke 
Awareness Month. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

Outrunning 
Age: Meeting 
Midlife with 
Courage, 
Compassions 
& a Few 
Bruises 

ARTS COUNCIL 
5/14/23 
(23:00) 

With 60 staring her in 
the face, Baton Rouge 
marketing executive 
Melinda Walsh, a 
longtime “amateur” 
runner, set herself a 
goal - run a half 
marathon. She shares 
her inspiring, often 
times hilarious and 
always honest journey 
with host Pam Bordelon 
as they talk about 
Melinda’s just-
released book, 
Outrunning Age: 
Meeting Midlife with 
Courage, Compassions & 
a Few Bruises. Host: 
Pam Bordelon with the 
Arts Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
M. Walsh 

05/14/2023 
06:33 AM 022:14 

Veterans 
Health, 
Mental 
Health 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Dr. Jennifer Strauss, 
National Director for 
Women and Gender-
Related Mental Health 
in the Veterans Health 
Administration Office 

Dr. J. 
Strauss, M. 
Grau-Porter, 
K. Ireland 

05/21/2023 
06:00 AM 029:50 



of Mental Health and 
Suicide Prevention. 
Dr. Strauss discusses 
the work the VA does 
in helping women 
veterans deal with 
mental health issues, 
along with the unique 
mental health 
challenges women 
veterans face. 
Meredith Grau-Porter, 
LMHC & Senior Director 
of Client Services at 
the Crisis Center of 
Tampa Bay. Meredith 
Grau-Porter shares 
insight into America’s 
mental health crisis, 
with advice on when 
and how to seek help, 
how to manage mental 
health on a daily 
basis, and what to 
watch for in others 
who may be dealing 
with mental health 
issues. Kathy Ireland, 
former Supermodel & 
Presenter/Executive 
Director, and Laura 
Morton, Co-Producer, 
Writer & Director of 
Anxious Nation. Kathy 
Ireland and Laura 
Morton discuss their 
new documentary 
Anxious Nation, which 
focuses on the mental 
health crisis among 
youth and young adults 
across the country. 
Host: iHeart's Ryan 
Gorman. 

Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

ARTS COUNCIL 
5/21/23 
(23:00) 

Maxine Crump was the 
first Black woman to 
live in a dorm at LSU, 
the first Black woman 
DJ on Baton Rouge 
radio and the first 
Black reporter on 
Baton Rouge TV, so 
it’s not surprising 
that she’s the driving 
force behind Dialogue 
on Race Louisiana. She 

P. Bordelon, 
M. Crump 

05/21/2023 
06:32 AM 022:52 



visits with AC23host 
Pam Bordelon this 
Sunday to talk about 
her journey from the 
days of Jim Crow to 
the issues we face 
today. Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

Veterans 
Health, 
Mental 
Health 

9007792 
iHeartRadio 
Communities: 
Public 
Affairs 
Special 

Bonnie Carroll, 
Retired Air Force 
Reserve Major & 
Founder of TAPS 
(Tragedy Assistance 
Program for 
Survivors). Bonnie 
Carroll joins the show 
to discuss the work 
her organization does 
assisting the families 
of service members who 
sacrificed everything 
for this country, 
along with a way for 
Gold Star families to 
honor their loved ones 
on Memorial Day. Jim 
Lorraine, USAF combat 
veteran and President 
of America’s Warrior 
Partnership. Jim 
Lorraine shares 
stories of those he 
served with who either 
died in battle or due 
to suicide. He also 
discusses how service 
member and veteran 
suicide has become a 
large component of 
Memorial Day, along 
with ways to help 
prevent it. Tony 
Porta, Marine Veteran. 
Tony Porta honors the 
two Marines who 
sacrificed their lives 
to save his 15 years 
ago. He also explains 
the work Semper Fi & 
America’s Fund does 
for our nation’s 
critically wounded, 
ill, and injured 
service members, 

B. Carroll, 
J., 
Lorraine, T. 
Porta 

05/28/2023 
06:02 AM 029:50 



veterans and military 
families. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

End the 
Stigma of 
Addiction 
through Art 
& Education 
Exhibit 

ARTS COUNCIL 
5/28/23 
(23:00) 

Ben Peabody is an 
artist, art teacher, 
former politician and 
recovering addict. He 
explores his journey 
to sobriety via his 
art and now uses those 
works to help others 
on their journey. He 
talks with host Pam 
Bordelon about his 
one-man show, End the 
Stigma of Addiction 
through Art & 
Education, which hangs 
for another 10 days at 
the West Baton Rouge 
Museum. Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
B. Peabody 

05/28/2023 
06:35 AM 020:01 

Cyber-
Bullying, 
Suicide 
Prevention 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Maurine Molak, Co-
Founder of the David’s 
Legacy Foundation. 
Maurine Molak 
discusses the loss of 
her 16-year-old son 
David to suicide 
following a continual 
cyber-bullying attack 
against him by fellow 
high school students. 
She also breaks down 
the foundation's work 
in changing laws to 
better protect kids 
from cyberbullying and 
provide the right 
resources and support 
for parents and 
schools to deal with 
the problem. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

M. Molak 06/04/2023 
06:02 AM 029:49 

Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

ARTS COUNCIL 
6/4/23 
(23:00) 

Michael Crespo 
Fellowship Award 
recipient Rob 
Carpenter joins host 
Pam Bordelon for this 
week’s AC23 podcast. 
This Mississippi 
native shares how he 
got his start as an 

P. Bordelon, 
R. Carpenter 

06/04/2023 
06:34 AM 020:12 



artist in the 
Mississippi Delta and 
ended up in South 
Louisiana. Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

Creating 
Positive 
Change, 
Working Moms 
Challenges 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Coach Bill Courtney, 
from the Oscar-Winning 
Documentary UNDEFEATED 
& Host of the 
iHeartRadio Podcast An 
Army of Normal Folks. 
Coach Courtney 
discusses his work as 
an inner-city high 
school football coach, 
taking an 
underperforming team 
on and off the field 
and turning the young 
athletes into winners 
and successful 
students. Coach 
Courtney also explains 
the movement he's 
created and goal of 
his podcast, which 
aims to create small, 
positive change at the 
ground level in 
communities 
nationwide. Paula 
Faris, Emmy-Award 
Winner of Good Morning 
America Weekend and 
The View & author of 
YOU DON'T HAVE TO 
CARRY IT ALL: Ditch 
the Mom Guilt & Find A 
Better Way Forward. 
Paula Faris discusses 
the challenges working 
moms face, along with 
tips and strategies to 
help navigate issues 
the come along with 
balancing a profession 
and family. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

B. Courtney, 
P. Faris 

06/11/2023 
06:01 AM 029:49 

Scotland 
Saturdays 

ARTS COUNCIL 
6/11/23 
(23:00) 

Byron Washington had a 
dream – to revitalize 
his Scotlandville 
neighborhood, and the 
idea for a vendors’ 

P. Bordelon, 
B. 
Washington 

06/11/2023 
06:35 AM 022:28 



market was born. Then 
he teamed up with 
buddy Dexter Jackson 
and kicked things up a 
notch. Scotland 
Saturday is the result 
of love and dedication 
on the part if these 
two who have curated a 
13-week concert/market 
for this north Baton 
Rouge community. Host: 
Pam Bordelon with the 
Arts Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

PTSD 
AWARENESS, 
JUNETEENTH 

IHEARTRADIO 
COMMUNITIES: 
PUBLIC 
AFFAIRS 
SPECIAL 

Cole Lyle, USMC 
Veteran & Executive 
Director of Mission 
Roll Call. Cole Lyle 
joins the show for 
PTSD Awareness Month 
to discuss the issue 
of PTSD and mental 
health among veterans, 
including the overall 
scope of the problem 
and different 
strategies that have 
been effective in 
addressing the 
challenges some 
veterans face. Kelly 
Navies, Museum 
Specialist of Oral 
History at the 
Smithsonian National 
Museum of African 
American History and 
Culture. Kelly Navies 
discusses the history 
of the Juneteenth 
holiday, from the 
period of time between 
the conclusion of the 
Civil War and the 
freeing of slaves in 
Texas to the events 
following that moment 
in history that led to 
the recent push for 
Juneteenth to become a 
federal holiday. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

C. Lyle, K. 
Navies 

06/18/2023 
06:02 AM 029:49 



Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

ARTS COUNCIL 
6/18/23 
(23:00) 

Host Pam Bordelon gets 
up close and personal 
with Grammy and Emmy 
award-winning composer 
Mike Esneault, the 
newest member of the 
Arts Council staff. 
They talk about his 
music career, years 
teaching in the EBR 
Schools System, 
receiving the 2023 
Alvin Batiste Hall of 
Distinction Award and 
about his upcoming 
contributions to AC23. 
This is one podcase 
you don’t want to 
miss! Host: Pam 
Bordelon with the Arts 
Council of Baton 
Rouge. 

P. Bordelon, 
M. Esneault 

06/18/2023 
06:36 AM 020:43 

Public 
Health, 
LGBTQ 
advocacy 

9007792 
iHeartRadio 
Communities: 
Public 
Affairs 
Special 

May Malik, Senior 
Advisor for Public 
Education in the 
Department of Health 
and Human Services. 
May Malik discusses 
the work HHS has done 
during the COVID 
pandemic, and what 
comes next following 
the conclusion of the 
public health 
emergency. Anthony 
Allen Ramos, Vice 
President of 
Communications & 
Talent for GLAAD. 
Anthony Allen Ramos 
joins the show for 
Pride Month to explain 
the challenges facing 
the LGBTQ community, 
along with the work 
GLAAD does promoting 
on LGBTQ advocacy and 
cultural change. Host: 
iHeart's Ryan Gorman. 

M. Malik, A. 
Allen Ramos 

06/25/2023 
06:00 AM 029:49 

Promoting 
Arts In 
Baton Rouge 

ARTS COUNCIL 
6/25/23 
(23:00) 

Mike Esneault, ACGBR’s 
Director of Music 
Education & 
Advancement, takes 
over the recording 
studio for this week’s 

M. Esneault, 
D. Vappie 

06/25/2023 
06:32 AM 023:00 



AC23 for a jam session 
with award-winning 
Creole banjo-guitar 
player and vocalist 
Don Vappie. Listen in 
as the duo plays a 
little music and chats 
about New Orleans, 
jazz and the Creole 
culture. Host: Mike 
Esneault, ACGBR’s 
Director of Music 
Education & 
Advancement. 

Section II  
NETWORK (and/or SYNDICATED) PROGRAMMING  

Section II lists the network-provided (and/or syndicated) programming that 
the station broadcast during the preceding calendar quarter that addresses 
community issues.  
ISSUE  PROGRAM / TITLE DESCRIPTION  DATE/TIME  DURATION  

(Insert network and/or syndicator-provided programs lists here.) 
Section III  

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Section III lists public service announcements that the station broadcast 
during the preceding calendar quarter that address community issues.  

ISSUE  ORGANIZATION OR TITLE DURATION  RUNS  
 ;60 LEUKEMIA LYMPHOMA 001:00 11 
 :10 ALCOHOL USE 000:08 13 
 :10 INFECTIOUS DISEASES 000:09 8 
 :10 TAKE ME FISHING LOCAL 000:09 7 
 :10 Adoption Awareness 000:09 8 
 :10 American Diabetes 000:09 5 
 :10 Autism Awareness 000:09 6 
 :10 Be A Dad 000:09 4 
 :10 Diabetes Prevention 000:09 8 
 :10 Enviromental 000:09 6 
 :10 Peace Corp WJBO 000:09 3 
 :10 Respect Awareness 000:09 3 
 :10 Teenage Drinking 000:09 6 
 :15 BOYS AND GIRLS CLUBS 000:15 11 
 :15 CREDIT COUNCELING 000:14 23 
 :15 LETS PLAY 000:14 17 
 :15 Dale/Income (Community Engagement) 000:14 13 
 :15 MARK SPITZ US Coast Guard 000:15 20 
 :15 Tom & Cindy/Health (Community Engagement) 000:14 16 
 :60 (US MARINES) 001:00 11 



 :60 FEED THE PIG AD COUNCIL 000:59 8 
 :60 SKIN CANCER GOLF 001:00 8 
 :60 ENERGY SAVING LIGHTBULBS AD COUNCIL 000:59 15 
 :60 Job Training & Employment - How We Do It 

(Revised) 001:01 7 
 :60 LOUISIANA HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ASSOC. 001:00 12 
 :60 MARCH FOR BABIES 001:00 10 
 30 KEEP LOUISIANA BEAUTIFUL 000:30 17 
 30-online-services 000:30 3 
 60 FIGHTING BLINDNESS 001:00 9 
 60-online-services 001:00 8 
 7CRO0071000 001:00 7 
 7CRO0072000 000:30 3 
 7CRO0073000 001:00 9 
 7CRO0074000 000:30 2 
 7CRO0075000 001:00 8 
 7CRO0076000 000:30 3 
 AAO_DOS_60s_RADIO_v8 001:00 7 
 Ad Council DISASTER/ READY DOT GOV ;60 001:00 10 
 Ad Council JOBS AD COUNCIL 000:59 7 
 Ad Council (Adoption) - Questionaire 2 :60 000:59 7 
 Ad Council (CAR SEATS) -Kids/Sports :60 001:00 8 
 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - Fraud :60 000:59 9 
 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - Kids Theft :60 000:59 10 
 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - Prevention at 

Work :60 000:59 9 

 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - School Violence 
Kids 000:59 9 

 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - School Violence 
Parents 000:59 7 

 Ad Council (Crime Prevention) - Sexual Assault 
:60 000:59 7 

 Ad Council (FOOD SAFETY) :60 000:59 13 
 DD2_TheProbablys_national_radio_English_loc_60 

(1) 000:59 11 
 EIFDJAUEM30 000:30 3 
 EIFDJAUEM60 001:00 10 
 frcf_kids-thank-responders_radio_60 001:00 8 
 frcf_kids-thank-responders-v2_radio_30 000:30 3 
 frcf_kids-thank-responders-v2_radio_60 000:59 8 
 maw_stars_align_radio_30_MWSH0271000 000:30 2 
 PVAAA6PSAR - Accessible America - 60 001:00 9 



 Save_Time_with_my Social Security_30 000:30 2 
 Save_Time_with_my Social Security_60 001:00 7 
 Save_Time_with_Retirement_Planning_Radio_30 000:30 3 
 SCORE - BUSINESS :60 001:00 7 
 Social Security Phone Scam Warning 30 000:30 4 
 Social Security Phone Scam Warning 60 001:00 9 
 stjude_saving-lives_eleanor_radio_60 001:00 11 
 stjude_saving-lives_imani_radio_30 000:30 1 
 stjude_saving-lives_imani_radio_60 001:00 7 
 stjude_saving-lives_moment_radio_60 001:00 7 
 SU2CEXR2030 000:30 1 
 SU2CEXR2060 001:00 12 
 TALVSA6PSAR - 60 - Veterans Strengthening 

America - TAL 001:00 11 
 TTCLLSRAD60 001:00 11 
 USDA - Smuggling Interdiction and Trade 

Compliance :60 000:58 18 
 VYUE0011000 In Your Head 30R English HMS 000:30 2 
 VYUE0015000 Sounds Of Stress 30R English HMS 000:30 2 
 WOUNDED WARRIORS :60 000:59 8 
 ymca_stay-with-us_2020_radio_30 000:30 3 
 ymca_stay-with-us_2020_radio_60-2 001:00 4 
GLOBAL CITIZEN GLOBAL CITIZEN 000:30 1 
LGBT RIGHTS GLAAD 000:30 6 
LGBT RIGHTS OUTRIGHT INTERNATIONAL 000:29 6 
MAKE A WISH MAKE A WISH 000:30 10 
MENTAL HEALTH CHILD MIND INSTITUTE 000:30 9 
MENTAL HEALTH MENTAL HEALTH COALITION 000:30 1 
MENTAL HEALTH NAMI 000:30 8 
MENTAL HEALTH Partnership Promo Inventory 000:30 2 
MENTAL HEALTH Partnership Promo Inventory 000:30 1 
MENTAL HEALTH Partnership Promo Inventory 000:30 2 
NATL ALLIANCE 
MENTAL ILLNESS NAT'L ALLIANCE MENTAL ILLNESS 000:30 5 

NATL ALLIANCE 
MENTAL ILLNESS NAT'L ALLIANCE MENTAL ILLNESS 000:32 3 

NO KID HUNGRY NO KID HUNGRY 000:29 15 
PSA 15 PSA - Capital Area CASA Association 1 000:15 8 
PSA 15 PSA - Capital Area CASA Association 2 000:15 12 
PSA 15 PSA - Capital Area CASA Association 3 000:14 14 
PSA 15-estimate-your-benefits 000:15 6 



PSA 15-manage-your-benefits 000:15 13 
PSA 15-my-social-security 000:15 23 
PSA 15-retire-online 000:15 16 
PSA 60 Su2c - Get On Board 001:00 12 
PSA AAO_DOS_15s_RADIO_v8 000:15 14 
PSA BCBS Mental Health PSA - 15 000:15 10 
PSA Bullying Prevention 30 PSA 000:31 1 
PSA Cargiver Assistance PSA 10sec 000:10 5 
PSA Cargiver Assistance PSA 2 10sec 000:11 10 
PSA Children International - Kids Speak 15 000:15 10 
PSA Children International - Kids Speak 30 000:30 1 
PSA Children International - Kids Speak 60 001:00 9 
PSA DAV - Victories Adam 60 001:00 6 
PSA DAV - Victories Latoya 30 000:30 6 
PSA DAV - Victories Latoya 60 001:00 10 
PSA DAV - Victories Michael 30 000:30 1 
PSA DAV - Victories Michael 60 001:00 9 
PSA EIFDJAUEM15 000:15 11 
PSA frcf_kids-thank-responders-v2_radio_15 000:15 9 
PSA HRSA - Chris PSA 30 000:30 3 
PSA HRSA - Chris PSA 60 001:00 9 
PSA HRSA - Roxanne PSA 30 000:30 5 
PSA HRSA - Roxanne PSA 60 001:00 7 
PSA HRSA - Steve PSA 30 000:30 1 
PSA HRSA - Steve PSA 60 001:00 11 
PSA Save_Time_with_my Social Security_15 000:15 7 
PSA Social Security Phone Scam Warning 15 000:15 11 
PSA SU2CEXR2015 000:15 16 
PSA txt-textandwhatever-radio-eng-10-1 000:10 5 
PSA usdva_innovation_career_radio_15 000:15 11 
THE V 
FOUNDATION THE V FOUNDATION 000:29 15 

 


